Dear Parents/Carers of Argentina

Rise Park Primary and Nursery School
Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons
Bestwood Park Drive West

Rise Park

Nottingham
NGS5 5EL

Tel: 0115 915 3775
admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk
www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Sadler will be going on maternity leave during the Easter

break.

With that in mind, Miss Booth will be taking over from Mrs Sadler for the Summer term.
Miss Booth has been working alongside Mrs Sadler to ensure continuity for the children.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or queries at all.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Natasha Kelly

Headteacher
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